
 
 

Hello	and	welcome	to	LITTLE	SHOP!			
	
We’re	looking	forward	to	working	with	all	of	you	on	what	is	going	to	be	an	amazing	show.	
	
Some	reminders	and	things	to	know:	
	
CALENDAR	
The	rehearsal	calendar	can	be	found	HERE.	(It	includes	Winter	Play	as	well,	for	those	of	you	
who	are	in	both.)		For	any	day	that	says	LITTLE	SHOP,	click	for	details	of	what’s	being	done	
and	who’s	called.		The	calendar	is	complete	through	the	next	few	weeks	and	will	be	updated	
ASAP.		Our	first	meeting	is	Monday	at	5	p.m.	
	
ATTENDANCE	
You	are	expected	to	be	at	EVERY	rehearsal	for	which	you	are	called.		We	will	let	you	know	
who’s	in	what	songs,	scenes,	etc.		We	have	your	conflicts	as	you	listed	them	on	your	signup	
form.		If	you	have	an	emergency,	please	contact	the	person	in	charge	of	the	rehearsal	(LY=Ms	
Yerk;	HD=Mrs	Drennan,	MB=Mr	Bultman.)		Use	Remind	or	Teams	chat.	
	
There	will	be	a	permanent	QR	code	posted	for	rehearsal	attendance;	it	is	YOUR	responsibility	
to	sign	yourself	in	at	each	rehearsal.			
	
As	the	signup	form	said,	attendance	will	be	taken	seriously	this	year	and	if	it	becomes	an	
issue,	we	will	have	to	talk	about	whether	you’re	able	to	remain	in	the	cast.	
	
MATERIALS	
The	script	and	musical	score	can	be	found	on	the	same	page	as	the	calendar.		Music	will	be	
printed	out	for	the	songs	that	you’re	in,	but	you	can	always	access	the	whole	score	as	needed.			
	
PARTICIPATION	FEE	
As	the	signup	form	stated,	a	one-time	fee	of	$75	is	asked	of	each	cast	member.		This	will	pay	
for	your	show	t-shirt	and	various	other	show	expenses.		Please	turn	in	your	fee	(cash	or	check	
to	LWHS)	to	Mr.	Bultman	by	January	31.		If	this	is	a	concern	for	you,	please	reach	out	to	Mr.	
Bultman	immediately.	
	
ATTITUDE	
When	you	signed	up,	you	gave	your	word	that,	if	you	were	cast,	you	would	participate	with	
your	best	 attitude	and	enthusiasm.	 	 If	 you’re	unable	 to	do	 this,	please	 let	Ms.	Yerk	know	
immediately.		There	will	be	zero	tolerance	for	drama.		We	don’t	care	what	year	you	are	or	
what	part	you	have;	if	you	make	it	harder	for	us	to	put	on	this	show,	you	won’t	be	in	it.	
	

Thanks	and	see	you	soon!	
	
	


